OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL

BHUBANANANDA ORISSA SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING, CUTTACK
At. — SCB Medical College Road, Pin-753007, Dist, - Cutlack,
E-mail: principalbose@rediffmail.com, Website: www.bosecuttack.in

File No.1/Conf./Misc./2019-2020/ No.__\ O 2L,  /BOSE, Dated: 2.7 » 4+ WL

NOTICE

Sub:- Official stopping of canteen meals in view of temporary suspension of
physical classes due to heat wave situation in the State from 28-4-2022 to
02-05-2022-regarding.

In pursuance to letter No.1837/SDTE dated: 27-4-2022, the physical classes
shall remain suspended from 28-04-2022 to 02-05-2022. In view of this, boarders are
officially allowed to stop their meals with written application to the concerned hostel Canteen

Manager. These days will not be counted towards consideration of compulsory meals.
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Memo No. 10 27 U/) /BOSE, Dated: V71 + 4 Nera
Copy to Hostel Notice Boards (Gents)/Institution website for information and

wide circulation among the students.
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MemoNo. | 02% (9)  /BOSE, Dated: 277 '4-2Dén
Copy to the Hostel Supdts./Assistant Hostel Supdts.(both old and new Gents
Hostel) for information and necessary action.
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